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Thursday 28th January 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: The Japanese School visit, Year 2 

 

 

Year 2 have been invited to visit the local Japanese school to learn about Japanese 

culture. It is a great opportunity for the children to learn about what school is like in 

a different country. We will visit on Friday 5th February.  

 

We will leave the school at 9:45am and walk to the Japanese school. We will return to 

school by 11:15am. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you are able to 

accompany us on the trip. 

 

Please return the permission slip to your child’s class teacher by Monday 1st 

February. 

 

Regards, 

Miss Jones, Miss Mills, and Miss Tate 

Year 2 Teachers 

 

 

 

Year 2 Japanese School Visit – Friday 5th February 2016 

 

 

I give / do not give* my child ___________________________ in class: __________  

Permission to visit the Japanese School on Friday 5th February. 

 

I am available on this day and would like to be a parent volunteer [  ] 

 

 

Signed Parent/ Carer ______________________________ Date: ____________ 

 

 


